2, Coltart Road,
Liverpool.
May 27, 1931.

Esteemed Professor Peano,

Many thanlks
for your kind post card, to which I
will reply more fully in the course of
a few days.

In the meantime I have pleasure
in sending you herewith a copy of the
English pamphlet on Latinesco, which
has been well received here.

Yours sincerely,



